

XVI Liceum Ogólnokształcące n. Krzysztofa Kamila Baczyńskiego

Dear Judith,

On behave of the pupils and teachers of XVI Liceum Ogólnokształcące in Krakow (General High School no 16 in Cracow) and my own, I would like to thank you and your band for the remarkable concert you presented on September 15, 2010 in our school.

We were really pleased to receive you and are grateful for the unforgettable time you provided. Your professional and virtuosity performance, commitment and the ability to make the audience involved into your show allowed us all to relish the outstanding presentation and discover the new, unfamiliar to many of our students, fields of ethnic music.

Thank you very much for your time and positive energy you supplied us with.

Hoping to meet you again, I am sending you all many greetings from Krakow

With regards

Andrzej Górniak Headmaster of XVI Liceum